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School Updates
· We have had reports from parents regarding Roblox and inappropriate content in messages. Please continue to check your children’s devices.
· We have been informed that an inappropriate Pepper Pig video has been circulating YouTube for kids.  
· There is some helpful information/advice on this link about keeping children safe online: https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/ , NSPCC website: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/  and Be Aware which is an online knowledge and information hub all about child exploitation: https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/be-aware-parents-and-carers/ 
· There has been an increase in children needing support with their feelings and emotions. This website has current and useful information https://thegoto.org.uk/ 
PSHE- In Spring
A preventative way that we educate children about safeguarding themselves is through the PSHE curriculum. As you are aware we use the scheme Jigsaw. Last half term’s Jigsaw piece was ‘Dreams and Goals’ the children learnt about their goals in the future, obstacles that may get in the way and ways to overcome them. This term, our jigsaw piece has been ‘Healthy Me’ the children have learnt about ways to stay healthy. Any families who are new to school, you can find information on our PSHE/RSE curriculum on our school website. 
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Yellow Ribbon
[bookmark: _GoBack]At Cayton School, we will continue to use yellow ribbons (worn on lanyards) as the senior leader and the safeguarding team. These ribbons symbolise that we are additional trusted member of staff to talk to about feeling safe, friendship issues or any worries. The adults wearing them are: Mrs Monaghan, Mr Vasey, Mr Taylor, Mrs Wood, Mrs Wilson, Mrs Powell and Miss Clough. The children know that they can talk to any adults and the ribbons are just an extra symbol/prompt. 

Hi it’s Mrs Wood (year 1 teacher, DSL and SENCO) one of my roles at Cayton School is Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL). At Cayton, we are committed to ensuring all our children feel safe in school, home and online. To support families further, we are going to continue to provide a bulletin with lots of current information, what we are providing at school and ways to help your child stay safe at home (especially online). I would appreciate any feedback or topics of interest via Dojo through a private message.
Cayton Primary Safeguarding Bulletin! 
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Cayton Scheool

Learn from yesterday, seek today and aim for tomorrow




